The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
Massachusetts Historical Commission

July 22,2010

Judy Kohn

A.D. Makepeace Company
158 Tihonet Road
Wareham, MA 02571

RE: Charlotte Furnace Road Solar Project, A.D.Makepeace, Wareham, MA. MHC # RC.40500.
PAL # 2457.

Dear Ms. Kohn:

Staff of the Massachusetts Historical Commission have reviewed the technical archaeological report, Intensive
(Locational) Archaeological Survey, Charlotte Furnace Solar Project, Wareham, Massachusetts, by the PAL,
received July 15, 2010, for the project referenced above.

Results of the intensive (locational) archaeological survey identified no significant archaeological resources. As no
significant archaeological sites were identified, MHC recommends no further archaeological investigations for the
project, as proposed.

After review of our files and the information provided, MHC has determined that the project, as proposed, is
unlikely to affect significant historic or archaeological resources. If project plans change, please provide current
scaled existing and proposed conditions project plans to MHC for review and comment.

These comments are offered to assist in compliance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act of
1966, as amended (36 CFR 800), Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 9, Sections 26-27C (950 CMR 70-71) and
MEPA (301 CMR 11). If you have any questions concerning this review, please contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

JonathairK. Patton
. Archaeologist/Preservation Planner
Massachusetts Historical Commission

Xc: Stacey Minihane, Beals and Thomas, Inc.
Deborah C. Cox, PAL, Attn: A. Peter Mair, II
Wareham Historical Commission

220 Morrissey Boulevard, Boston, Massachusetts 02125
(617) 727-8470 « Fax: (617) 727-5128

www.sec.state.ma.us/mhc



